Dr. JR Ross
Police Surgeon

21 March 2001
Procurator Fiscal
Sheriff Court House
Stirling
Dear Sir
Reference: CEU 01000190 (Cornton Level Crossing 5™ March 2001)
I use this crossing regularly.
1 am fully aware of the normal light sequence.
1 am wary of such crossings and always approach with caution and at low speed.
I have never attempted to ‘jump’ these lights.
1 did not see flashing amber lights, nor any red lights.
I am appalled at the potential risk this posed to myself and others.

~ There must be a major problem with these warning lights.

Yours Faithfully
e

Dr. Joan Ross

Ce:

Andrew Fraser

Central Scotland Roads
Accident Investigation Unit
Viewforth

Stirling.



